
NTU VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITY!
The foodshare allotment produces 
organic, seasonal and fresh produce for 
local charities to reduce their food miles 
and cost to support those in need. A 
lifestyle of sourcing sustainable food is 
free and accessible through the allotment 
for local community kitchens. Previous 
harvests have included tomatoes, broad 
beans, carrots, beetroot, berries, potatoes 
and much more, which is all available to 
the volunteers for free!

Volunteering at the work party supports 
physical and mental well-being, whilst 
contributing to your student HEAR 
report when you graduate. The 
allotment is ideal for meeting new 
people and learning new practical 
gardening skills. There will be 
opportunities to carve the pumpkins, 
cook the produce and teach your new 
knowledge to other students and 
visiting groups of brownies and pupils.  

The work party is every 1-3 pm 
Wednesday (term time). Volunteers 
should meet at the allotment behind 
the Peverell halls reception on Clifton 
campus. 
Contact Olivia from the Sustainable 
Development team for more information 
or with any questions you may have: 
sust.dev@ntu.ac.uk 

Allotment work party

@NTUSustainability


